Berrys Lane Sutton, St. Helens WA9 3HE Web: stcuthberts.com Tel: 01744 678123

Email: hello@stcuthberts.com

Headteacher: Mr Stuart Holland BA (Hons) QTS

2 December 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

RE: Advent charity appeal

As we enter the season of Advent, we are reminded of the joy, peace and hope that Christmas brings. Our student Youth SVP Group are leading St. Cuthbert's in spreading goodwill and love across the wider community by making care packages for those in St. Helens who are facing challenging times.

We are appealing for donations of toiletry items or small chocolate gifts to put into our hampers. Any donations brought in before the 13th December will be greatly appreciated and can be left at reception or be brought to the RE department.

Together, let's make a difference and share the joy of the season.

Thank you for your support.

Kind regards

Mrs N. McDonagh

N McDonagh

Curriculum Leader of RE and Strategic Lead of Catholic Life



















